
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

The Norton Star           1
st
 April 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Next week is the last week of this term. We have been amazed by the incredible progress 
the children have made and we are very proud! 

 
Next week is a busy but fun week in school. On Wednesday we will be holding our Easter 

service in Sandhurst Church. You are all welcome to join us. Merit assembly is on Thursday 
at 2.30 pm. Please join us if you can.  

 
We break up on Friday 5th April at 1.30pm. 

 
This evening it is the Easter disco in the village hall (5.30-7 pm). We hope lots of you can 

make it. 
 

Have a great weekend. 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton. 

 

Easter Service 
 

This year’s Easter Service is at Sandhurst Church 
on Wednesday 3rd April.  

 
Remember to send in your permission slips and 
voluntary payment or give permission on line if 

using Parent Pay. 
 

 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Thank you for your support this term. 

 

Summer term events coming soon –  

 

Watch this space 

Christian Value: 
 
 

 

 On the website/Dojo 
 

Infant multi skills 
Infant Noah’s Ark 

 

Social/ Emotional: 
 

 

In book bags: 
 

Dinner money 
reminders 

 

                    Egg rolling           

 

Our traditional egg rolling competition will 

be on the last day of term, Friday 5th 

April. 

 

Remember to bring in a hard-boiled egg on 

Friday morning. 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but a special 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
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